
Fifth Louisiana Levee District 
April 9, 2025 

 
 The Board of Commissioners for the Fifth Louisiana Levee District met in regular 
session on Wednesday, April 9, 2025, at the Levee Board Office, 102 Burnside Drive, 
Tallulah, LA at 9:00 a.m.  President Reynold Minsky called the meeting to order.  
Commissioners Kennedy, Hill, Brown, Hardwick, and Hiner answered rollcall.   
 

On motion by Commissioner Brown, 2nd by Commissioner Hill, the Board voted 
to ratify all Board actions taken in the February 12, 2025, meeting.  No public comments 
were offered. 
 
 After no public comments were made, the Board approved minutes from the 
February meeting on a motion by Commissioner Hill, second by Commissioner 
Hardwick. 

 
Commissioners reviewed and approved claims submitted for February and March 

on motion by Commissioner Hill, second by Commissioner Hiner, after hearing no public 
comments.  Commissioners reviewed financial statements for the same period. 
  

On motion by Commissioner Hill, 2nd by Commissioner Kennedy, Board 
approved resolution adopting FY 2025-2026 Budget Amendments.  No public comments 
were offered. 
 
 Board heard comments from landowner Samuel Hogue concerning a ditch dug 
adjacent to a ring levee in Tensas Parish.  Board advised that he should contact the Police 
Jury.  No action was taken. 

 
 There being no new business to consider, the meeting was adjourned on motion 
by Commissioner Hill, second by Commissioner Hiner 
 
 
 
_______________________     ________________________ 
Reynold Minsky, President     Jason Trichell, Supt. of Oper. 
 


